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PRESIDENTôS NOTES 

 
Hi Y'all, 
 
Think we had a really good meeting for my first 
as Club President.  Thanks to all who attended.  
Thanks again to Patsy for getting a a place to 
meet due to unavailability of  the Library in July.   
 
Thanks to D.D, for volunteering to once again 
start the monthly Dinner Event.  Always nice to 
have members step up and help the club have a 
good time. 
 
Please watch for emails telling when we will be 
presenting donations to our selected charities. I 
would like as many members present as possi-
ble. 
 
Also a Big Shout Out to Rayford for tickets to the 
Fredericksburg Swap Meet.  What a Guy!! 
 
So, until next time have fun. 
 
 
Don 
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ACTIVITY  REPORT 
By 

Mark Kidd 
 

WHAT HAPPENED 
 
 
June 17th ï We visited the Gateway Assisted Living Center.  Our very own Matt Cox was in charge of the 
entire event, and we had 13 of our antique and classic cars, and 23 of our members in attendance.  We had a 
lot of fun with the residents, giving them a great break from their daily routine.  We sat under a big olô tree, 
and had a great lunch, so a big thanks to the club members who participated.  In the afternoon, we recon-
vened on Main Street in Marble Falls, between 3rd and 4th Avenues, on the west side, seeking the shade on a 
hot, nearly windless day.  We showed off our cars, gathering at 4:00 PM for the Adult Soap Box Derby, with 
all the accompanying festivities.  We also gathered at 11:00 AM Saturday and Sundays.  The weather was as 
hot as an oven, but everyone had a good time.  There was a Street Dance Saturday evening   Our esteemed 
President and his First Lady, Bob and Millie Deets were out there dancing, and they looked great.  When Bob 
dances, he had a smile on his face that was hard to describe, It must had its origins (the smile) on another 
time in his life.  It could also be that he was dancing with his cutie! 

 

June 23rd ï We paid a visit to the Windchime Assisted Living Center in Kingsland, to visit our old friends 

who live there.  We had 20 to 30 cars (or was it 8 to 10?).  Mark sez he donôt remember, but he does recall 

that we got a great big round of applause, and the hospitable staff gave us a great lunch in the dining room 

with burgers, beans, pie and ice cream.  The staff set out a special table for us so we could share a lunch with 

the residents.  On this table were at least three (3) 1/16-scale models of classic cars, one of which was a ô57 

Chevrolet Bel Aire 2-door hardtop.  One of the residents said that our visit with our cars gave a good reason 

for her to get out of her room. 

July 1st ï Was our Friday Night Fever on the east side of the Burnet Courthouse Square.  We had a good 
turn out and a lot of visitors looking at the cars.  The shade of the trees was great, as was the weather, and all 
of us had fun as usual.  We had some burn outs (tire spinning) and it has been decided by the club that it will 
not be allowed so that we donôt get any complaints. 
 
July 4th ï We went to the Aqua Boom Festival in Kingsland, and showed our cars between 11:00 AM and 
2:00 PM.  We had to penetrate the traffic jam caused by the parade, and when we finally got parked, we had 
28 member cars and more eventually showed up.  Again, the weather was perfect with a nice breeze, and it 
was sure good to have the shade provided by the drive in portion of the Security State Bank building.  Mark is 
going to see about changing the schedule when we bring our cars so we can get parked before the parade so 
us members can also enjoy the parade.  He sez that some hot dogs will be cooked up next year and have a 
little pot luck lunch as part of the enjoyment of our celebration of our Nationôs independence.. 

In the afternoon of the 4th, we went to Marble Falls to help promote the 4th of July Fun in the Park, along 

with the fireworks at dark. We did have the pavilion to ourselves, but not too many cars and folks showed up, 

and weôll have to decide if this something we want to keep doing in future events. 

July 19th ï We met at 10:00 AM at the Granite Mesa Assisted Living Center in Marble Falls, behind the 

Home Depot, and had about 10 to 12 cars and about 16 members.  The residents had gathered in chairs un-

der the shelter at the entrance of the building, and we paraded each car, parking each in front of our audience 

and each member gave a short talk on the car.  Each received enthusiastic applause, and after we got the 

cars parked, we adjourned to the dining room for ice cream sandwiches.   .  The residential program organiz-

er, Baby Jean was very excited and happy that we came to visit and show our cars. The residents were very 

appreciative that we came to visit, and brighten their lives.  This is wonderful service to the community ï 

bringing joy and happy memories to those who cannot get out and about like they used to. 
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July 22 ï Somehow, a few of us were able to get together at Stonewallôs Pizza in Llano.  We had about five 

(5) of our show cars show up, along without about 20 members, most of whom came in their daily drivers.  

We were originally going to meet at Fuzzyôs Corner at 6:00 PM, but the temperatures were in the 100s (up to 

104)l, and were not an incentive to sit around in the lot with their cars, so those of us that were there simply 

headed for Llano, and found most of the folks already there and scarfing down pizza and other goodies on 

the menu.  Topping off pizza with Blue Bell ice cream, and gathering on the east side of the Llano Court-

house Square for a impromptu car show was a nice way to cap off the event. 

 

WHATôS GONNA  HAPPEN 
 
July 29th ï Fredricksburg Swap Meet (with the temps in the near 100s it could be called the Swap Melt). 
 
July 30th ï Cops and Rodders at the Omni Hotel in Austin, on Hwy 71, a short distance southeast of the in-
tersection with Interstate 35.  An e-mail will give details. 
 
Aug. 6th ï The Main Street Custom Car and Hot Rod Show will be held at the Burnet YMCA on 281, near 
the airport.  An e-mail will give details. 

 

Aug. 12th ï Lake Fest in Marble Falls with lots of drag boats and festivities. 

 

 
 
 

EDITORôS CORNER 
 
 [Again, your Editor thought heôd save Mark a little work and steal his notes from the July meeting and tran-

scribe them into an activity report.  Hope it worked for you, and gave Mark a little more time where he can do 

creative things for us. Again, donôt tell him that I swiped them when he wasnôt looking.] 

A big THANKS to our contributors who got their articles in early.  Makes compiling the monthly issue of the 

Newsletter much easier.  Your friendly editor waited until after the donation event at the Kingsland Library to 

get this August issue out (Ron wouldnôt give me the disc with pictures until thenðRon, itôs a joke!!)  Ennyhoo, 

Ron is a joy to work with, and goes the extra mile to cover all the events we attend. 
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Lake Area Rods and Classics  

MINUTES  

 
Meeting Called By   Don Weber                   Signed In Attendees = 37  

    President               Active Members =   159 

        Directory Paid Memberships = 85  

Type of Meeting   Monthly Meeting    

Note Taker    Amber Cox  

    Secretary  

 

Wellness Report  

                                   By:  Peggy Davis  
Get Well Wishes :  

Glen Gavin -Sick  

 

Condolences:  

 

 

NOTE : If you know of someone who is ill or not doing well please contact Peggy Davis 
or Don Weber. We want to take care of our members and show that we care!!!  

 

 

Secretaryôs Report       Amber Cox  

 
The minutes were sent out to the members at large. There were no corrections to be 

made this month.  
 

Date: 07/12/2016 07:03  PM  Meeting  location: Highland Haven Community Center  

Below are the links to our Clubs' Webpage and to our Clubs' Facebook.   

http://www.lakearearodsandclassics.com/home.html  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/lakearearodsandclassics/       

  

Enter your own face - book account and password  

 

Welcome New Guests       Presenter:  Don Weber  

There were no new members or visitors this evening.  

Club Reports   

http://www.lakearearodsandclassics.com/home.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/lakearearodsandclassics/
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ACTION : A motion was requested to submit secretaryôs report with the above changes 

by Don Weber. The motion was made by Mark Kidd and seconded by Bob Brown.  
 

 

Treasurers Report        Barbara Weber  

 

The report was presented by Barbara Weber  

 

ACTION :   No action made on the treasurerôs report. 

 

See Activity Report 

 

Jim Rugg made a presentation about a breakdown issue he had in front of Car Quest in 
Marble Falls. He spoke of how Don Weber and Mark Kidd towed his vehicle for him and 

assisted with getting his car back home. He expressed deep gratitude that he felt for 
everything that they did for him.  

 

Tom Anderson also spoke of a good deed that Dee Pelham did when he (Tom) ran out 

of gas.  He was grateful to Dee for coming to the rescue when Tom couldnôt figure out 
the ñnewfangled gas canò  

 
What wonderful comradery we have in this club. So many fellow club members ready 

to help!  

NEW BUSINESS     

  DON WEBER 
Vee Brown made a motion to give $250 to the library. Mark Kidd seconded with the 
majority of members in agreement.  

Proposal was made by Don Weber to present $800 to Camp Agape for Children   
Proposal was made by Don Weber to present $800 to Kingsland Branch Public Library  

Proposal was made by Don Weber to present $1400 to HLES Reading Initiative  

Proposal was made by Don Weber to present $6000 to the Hill Country Advocacy Cen-
ter  

 

Motion was made by:  Steve Koehn  
Seconded by:  Shirley Anderson  

 

 

**Members were in a majority agreement with none opposed.  

Past/Future Activities        Mark Kidd/George Dewitt  

Old Business                  Don Weber  
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Recommendation was made by Don Weber to accept the budget as proposed  

 
First:  Dee Pelham  

Second:  Bob Brown  
Members were in a majority agreement with none opposed.  

 
A monthly dinner will be planned for the Car Club -  Dee Pelham is open to your sugges-

tions!!! More info to come!  

 

Please be sure to order any LARC merchandise from Patsy Craven!  

 

 

 
Pat Koehn, Patsy Craven, Justin Craig, and Auntie- Thank you for all the goodies! 

 

Meeting adjourned  @ 8:06 PM                                 ACTION :  Don Weber  

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOHN WARREN 

Benny & Mary Ellen Ledesma and Glen & Glenda Gavin went to see John Warren recently at the nursing 
home.   

Mary Ellen Reports:  He looks good, was very happy to see us, but he is missing his Car Club friends/
buddies.  We were there over an hour, talking about cars and missing his ranch. He asked, we let everyone 
know.   he has cancer and it is growing and causing pain.  Hospice is helping/taking care of him. 

Ed. Note: Hey folks, letôs get up and see John.  When one of our friends is in need, we show we care with 
our love and let him know that he is not forgotten.  He is in Lampasas. 

Reminder:                

Information   Item          
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DISTRIBUTION OF DONATIONS 

 

The following are our locations and times for giving out our donations checks: 

Kingsland Library 

July 29 at 11:30 

125 West Polk, , Kingsland, TX 

 

Highland Lakes Elementary Reading Initiative 

August 9 at 9:30 

8200 W. 1431, Granite Shoals, TX 

 

Camp Agape 

August 14 at 3:30 

Trinity Episcopal Church 

909 Ave D, Marble Falls, TX 

 

Hill Country Children's Advocacy Center 

October 8 at  7:00 

At their Fund Raiser 

Freedom Flyers Hanger, Hwy 281, Burnet, TX 

More information to come on this one 

 

 

WANTED 

 

350 Chevy Small Block Engine 
Call Doug Morrison 512-613-8594 

 

 

TOWING 

Flat Bed Hauler 

Lance Moody and Rick Neely 512-756-7995 

P.O. Box 850 Burnet Tx 78511 

Recommended by one of our members 
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JULY FRIDAY NIGHT FEVER ON THE SQUARE 


